Cove is Open



The SilverLakes Community park officially opened last month. It is an area called the SilverLakes Community Cove dedicated to acknowledging the environmentally dedicated effort made to reclaim a desolate strip mining limestone quarry and turn it into the beautiful neighborhood of SilverLakes.

The area is meant to remind everyone that it is up to the residents of SilverLakes to continue the legacy, strive to keep the grounds, parks and lakes pristine and to preserve the Water Fowl Habitat Designation that was awarded to SilverLakes by the State of Florida Bureau of Mine Reclamation in 1999.

The Commemorative | Pembroke Pines | Art & Cultural Center

The new Pembroke Pines Art and Cultural Center, located at 901 NW 129th Avenue, is officially opening. There will be art, piano and guitar classes for ages 5 to adult offered. Classes are scheduled to begin in October and are \$50 a month for residents and \$60 a month for nonresidents.

For more information, please call 954-986-5027.



Mini~FLOW is back



Florida Licensing on Wheels (Mini-FLOW) is back at the Charles F. Dodge City Center, located at 601 City Center Way, the first Tuesday of every month from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. in room A101. Face masks are required. The first 40 people to arrive will be serviced and no appointment is necessary.

Mini-FLOW offers the ability to change from an out of state driver license to a Florida license; renewals; duplicates for lost or stolen licenses; address and name changes; ID cards; the opportunity to purchase a specialty license plate; reinstatements; and emergency contact information registration.

Please check all licensing and proof of identity requirements at www.flhsmv.gov. Also, please note that no written or driving tests are given from FLOW sites. To learn about the license and ID requirements, please go to www.gathergoget.com. The Department accepts cash, check and credit cards as methods of payment. There is also further information at http://www.flhsmv. gov/offices/FLOW.htm.

Santa's Paperwork is Due



Santa's elves have already begun helping out in the workshop and they also know that now is the time to get Santa's schedule in place. He so wants to speak to the boys and girls who are Pembroke Pines residents ages 10 and younger and can't wait to do so.

Children will receive a personal call from Santa all the way from the North Pole, Tuesday, December 14 through Wednesday, December 15, 2021 between 6 p.m. and 8 p.m. To ensure this happens without a hitch, please visit www.ppines. com to download the form, complete and mail it back to the Special Events office.

Santa needs the forms by December 1st. For more information, please call the Special Events Office at 954-392-2116. This is a free program for participants. A reminder to parents, this is not a gift service but rather an opportunity for children to enjoy the holiday in a fun way.



